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Re : Questionnaire on the Equity Market reports  

 

 

 

 General Letter No: 4142 

IT Information Management Application Development Unit 

Equity Market Unit 

 

                                                       Esteemed Member, 

 

Re: General Letter no. 4133 dated February 28, 2014  

 

By the General Letter cited above, Borsa İstanbul informed its Members about its plans to 

renew the market applications and technological infrastructure to a large extent as part of the 

strategic cooperation agreement signed between Borsa İstanbul and NASDAQ OMX Group on 

January 20, 2014. Within this framework, the content and format of the reports published by 

Borsa İstanbul will be amended, and therefore, a questionnaire on these reports will be 

distributed. 

 

The questionnaire mentioned above aims at discovering the reports on which Members’ Equity 

Market-related work processes depend, those that are deemed important by the members, and 

Members’ expectations about the reports. 

 

You can reach the questionnaire in the file “BİAŞ_PP_Rapor_Değerlendirme Anketi.xlsx” from 

“Önemli Duyuru” (Important Announcements) section on page 

www.borsaistanbul.com/uyeozel. The questionnaire consists of two parts, namely, “Mevcut 

Durum” (Current State) and “Beklenti” (Expectations). In the “Current State” section, you will 

find a group of reports added to the questionnaire. We kindly request you to add the other 

reports you deem important to the questionnaire and answer the questionnaire. 

 

The said questionnaire is expected to guide us through our efforts toward renewing Borsa 

İstanbul’s reporting infrastructure in line with the needs and expectations of Borsa İstanbul 

Members, and it is important that it be filled in by all Members and sent to the e-mail address 

raporanket@borsaistanbul.com by April 18, 2014. 

 

Please send your questions on the questionnaire to the e-mail address 

raporanket@borsaistanbul.com.  

 

For your information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. İbrahim M. Turhan 

Chairman & CEO 
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